(9

February 17, 2012
SB 314 -- Bill regarding fishing licenses for senior adults

Written Testimony

Dear Natural Resources Committee:

We are not in favor SB 314 about people 65 and older being
required to have fishing licenses.

The reason is because we only go fishing maybe four or five times
a year with our grandchildren. Our grandson is just getting ready to
turn five this year. We are trying to teach him that a fish does not
come out of a box and then get put in a microwave. We need to
teach our grandchildren how to fish and how to be careful around
large bodies of water. We need to teach our youth about how
nature works and taking them fishing is a good leaming
experience.

Thank you,

/
Ronald and Navella Richey
Ronald and Navella Richey

2332 SE 22nd Terrace.
Topeka, Kansas 66605 1745



